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Pursuant to Energy Safety’s 2021 WMP Change Order Decision on April 11th, 2022 SDG&E provides this 

errata summarizing the impacts of this decision on 2021 reports. A copy of this report is being provided 

to the California Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (OEIS) docket. 

SDG&E’s Q4 Quarterly Data Report (QDR) Errata  

No changes are necessary to SDG&E’s Q4 QDR. 

 

SDG&E’s Quarterly Initiative Update (QIU) errata 

No changes are necessary to SDG&E’s Q4 QIU. 

 

SDG&E’s Annual Report on Compliance (ARC) errata 

The Change Order decision affected the following initiatives which received the determination of “No 

Change Necessary” from SDG&E’s 2021 Change Order Report that was submitted on November 1, 2021.  

For 7.3.3.8.2 - Microgrids, SDG&E requested the reduction of the target from two microgrids to zero 

microgrids in 2021. “Approval” was given for Cameron South while “No Change Necessary” was given 

for Sherilton Valley. This reduced the original target from two microgrids to one microgrid.  

For 7.3.3.11.3 - Resiliency Assistance Programs, the target was reverted to the original value as 

submitted with the 2021 WMP Update. 

 

Initiative Original Target Change Order 
Target 

Final Target 

7.3.3.8.2 - Microgrids 2 0 1 

7.3.3.11.3 – Resiliency 
Assistance Programs 

1250 600 1250 
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